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HAPPY THANKSGIVING  
We would like to wish everyone a very 
Happy Thanksgiving!!!! 
 

HAPPY VETERANS DAY 
We would like to thank all our service Men 
and Women for their bravery and sacrifice 
for us and our country.  
 
 

HOLIDAY INFO 
We would like to remind our residents of a few things 
to keep in mind this holiday season: 
 
•  If you plan to receive packages while out of town, 
we recommend having someone receive them for you 
to prevent package theft. 
 
• Be sure to check all cords and wiring when hooking 

up outdoor decorations. 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with 
questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com 

or (225) 286-7546 

Holiday Parking 
 

When guests are 
parking for holiday 
gatherings, please 
keep all cars to one 

side of the street as to 
not cause any 

blockages. 
 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
 
www.thehomesteadhoa.com 
 
The Homestead website 
contains all HOA governing 
documents, architectural 
request info, instructions on 
how to pay your dues online, 
newsletters, and more! 
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